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Mr., Norman C. Moseley, Director
The Directorate of Regulatory Operations

-

U. S. Atomic Energy Commiusion
Region II, Suite 818 *

230 Peachtree Street, N.W.
'"

Atlanta, Georgia 30303
,

Subject: 50-302/74-7

Dear Mr. Moseley:

In reference to the above mentioned inspection, 74-7, conducted by your
inspectors at the Crystal River Unit #3 facility, we wish to advise you
that this report does not contain information proprietary to Floridas

) Power Corporation. However, we wish to advise you that regarding the
item mentioned on Page III-2, this audit was conducted by Florida Power
Corporation's Quality Programs Department, assisted by Mr. W. G. Warwick.
We believe this clarification is important to identify Florida Power
Corporation's direct participation in this audit.

.

Very truly yours,

Idh J. Rodgers.

Ascistant Vice President
cc: M. H. Kleinman
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